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Sadly, this president and his administration have forgotten and forsaken those who protect America 

including our allies and foreign nationals. An unknown number of Americans are behind enemy lines with hope 

dwindling that they will be rescued. All for the President’s vanity to have a 9/11 photo opp! 

 

Our closest friends around the globe are condemning the actions that have caused us all to be in real and 

present danger of terrorist attacks.  

 

And yet, we have a president who plays the blame game masterfully, glibly lies and insults the relatives 

of our fallen heroes with his lack of compassion. His words ring hollow. Even the media that ensured he was 

elected are criticizing and calling out the unconscionable decisions that the president, his administration, defense 

department and military leaders continue to stand behind.   

 

In addition to this tragedy, he and his fellow Democrats in true ‘never let a crisis go to waste’ fashion are 

using the loss of life and property caused by floods and hurricanes to promote their agenda to pass trillions more 

in unnecessary aid and pork legislation. The financial burden of which this country cannot afford. Shame! 

We continue to face 

• unprotected borders with an influx of unvetted illegal aliens 

• unnecessary energy dependency 

• labor shortages harming businesses and consumers alike 

• higher taxes to pay for socialist programs which includes support for those who are not citizens 

Of course, there is so much more that Biden and the Democrats want that is harmful, unconstitutional and 

just plain dumb, unfair and hurtful to those Americans who are working to support their families. 
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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE: “WE WILL NEVER FORGET.”  

 

 

Dunes Manor Hotel, Ocean City 
Doors open at 10:3—Program begins at 11:30 

 

http://www.gopwomenofworcester.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

        Beth Rodier 

        President 

 

 

 

 
VOLUNTEER HOURS: Don’t forget to report any volunteer hours you have 

accomplished for our RWWC. Go to our website: www.gopwomenofworcester.org and 

click on Volunteer at the top right of the Home Page. That will lead you to the form for 

reporting and a big list of the activities that are eligible for volunteering. Thank you for 

being a Worcester County Republican Woman.  

 

 It’s here!  Fall! And a volunteer opportunity is available for our RWWC ladies. The Maryland Federation of 

Republican Women is holding its Maryland Convention on November 5 and 6, 2021 in Ocean City. Friday starts at 

1:00 pm and Saturday at 10:00 am. Our Worcester Women will be helping with several activities. I hope you will 

volunteer some of your time for this very special event. See More details below.  

         
        Raye  Simpson    

        Awards Chair 

 

 
 

VOLUNTEER       VOLUNTEER          VOLUNTEER  
 

ATTENTION:    RWWC MEMBERS 

WHEN:      Friday, November 5 and Saturday, November 6  

EVENT and PLACE:     MFRW Convention     Clarion Hotel. Ocean City, MD. 

 

We need Hostesses to Meet and Greet our MFRW Visitors at our RWWC Table. If you are interested in 

volunteering about 2 hours of your time, please contact: Merilee Horvat 410-641-6110 and leave a message—

she will get back to you with times. Thank you for volunteering.   
 

 

 

 

 

Our country is in the midst of “Breakdown America”, and it is being accomplished as quickly as possible.  

 

Polls, even those taken on the Left, are reflecting America’s anger regardless of one’s political affiliation.   

 

This path to destruction must be stopped beginning with the 2022 midterm elections.   

 

Make sure you are a part of America’s future. Advocate! Volunteer! Vote! 

 

 



 

 

    

 

ELECTION OF OFFICERS 2022-2023: At the October meeting we will be electing officers for the next two 

years. The Nominating Committee has provided the following slate: 

  

    President   Sandy Zitzer 

    First Vice President  Liz Mumford 

    Second Vice President Merilee Horvat 

    Treasurer   Jean Delcher 

    Asst. Treasurer  Mary Adair 

    Recording Secretary  Amy Mike 

    Corresponding Secretary Theresa Denshuick 

 

Nominations may be made from the floor at the October meeting, provided the candidate to be so nominated has 

given her written consent to the Parliamentarian prior to the October meeting. The Parliamentarian is Ann Lutz 

and she can be reached at 410-208-9767 or annlutz60@gmail.com.                            

 

         

          

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

CARING FOR AMERICA:  Many thanks to our 

members who have donated and continue to donate money 

for our troops. Kathleen Tallman has bought the supplies 

that were needed and has delivered them to the USO. We 

continue to collect the funds and deliver the items 

throughout the year. Our concern and efforts are truly 

appreciated. 
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RED SHOE BOOK CLUB: Friendly reminder for Red Shoe Book Club members: Our 

fall meeting date to discuss American Marxism is Wednesday, October 13 at 12 noon at 

the Ocean Pines Library’s large meeting room. Come prepared to discuss Levin’s latest 

book! 

 

Interested in joining RWWC’s Red Shoe Book Club for 2022? New group is forming for 

the new year. It is a great way to meet other members of the club and to read and discuss 

books that are interesting to all Republicans. Details will be available in a later newsletter. 

 
                     

 

 

 
 

SUNSHINE: Please call Corresponding Secretary, Terry Denshuick at 410-208-4825 

whenever you learn that one of our members is ill or has had a death in the family. Thanks 

for your help. 

 

  



              
 

2020—2021 RWWC BOARD 
 

  
 
 

ELECTED OFFICERS: 

 

        President    Beth Rodier 

       First Vice President   Sandy Zitzer 

   Second Vice President  Susan Ostrowski 

   Treasurer    Jean Delcher 

   Assistant Treasurer   Mary Adair 

   Recording Secretary   Amy Mike 

   Corresponding Secretary  Theresa Denshuick 

 

APPOINTED OFFICERS: 

  

   Historian    Leith Clinton 

   Parliamentarian   Ann Lutz 

   Sgt. at Arms    Amy Mike           

                                                       

COMMITTEE CHAIRS: 

  

   Americanism    Charlotte Cathell     

   Awards    Raye Simpson 

   Budget and Finance   Treasurer and Assistant Treasurer 

   Bylaws    Merilee Horvat 

   Campaign Activities   VACANT 

   Caring for America   Vera Beck 

   Chaplain    Jan Kolesky 

   Hospitality    Merilee Horvat 

   Legislative    Carol Frazier 

   Literacy    Liz Mumford 

   Luncheon/Dinner   Charlotte Cathell 

   Sandy Zitzer    

   Membership    Mary Adair 

   Newsletter    Gloria Moyer 

   Publicity    Libby Hahn 

   Social Media    Elena McComas 

   Webmaster    Beth Rodier    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


